
 
 
Dear Patient, 
 
We want to assure you that your safe treatment here at Supreme Dental Care is 
our first priority. We are following the most recent advice and guidelines from the 
CDC and our professional organizations to keep you and our staff safe. We are 
kindly requesting the following: 
 

• Our staff will ask you screening questions before your appointment. You 
will be asked to fill out a form on the day of your appointment that must 
be signed and dated with your name on it and emailed back to us. 

• We are allowing more time between appointments to manage social 
distancing between patients. We will ask you to wait in your car instead 
of the waiting room. 

• You will be asked to use the hand sanitizer that we have available when 
you come into the office. 

• We also ask that you come into the office alone; if necessary, one 
caregiver or family member may come in. 

• We will take your temperature and oxygen level before your 
appointment. 

• You will see that all the staff, including the front office staff, are wearing 
masks. We also ask everyone who enters the office to wear a face 
covering or mask. 

• Please do not bring food or drink into the office. Use the restroom before 
you come in. 

 
We are happy to answer questions you may have about the steps we are taking to 
keep you safe. Please call our office at (313) 908-1430 if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. We look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Amal Aoun and Staff 


